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Our Christian values: Compassion, forgiveness, trust, respect, courage and  perseverance 

Our procedures for releasing children at the end of the day: 

KS1 and Early Years pupils are collected from their classroom doors. They must be handed over to an adult and will not be 

released to a  sibling under 16.  

KS2 pupils are walked out to the KS2 playground and collected. Pupils in Years 3 & 4 are not permitted to leave school  

unescorted. Pupils in Year 5 & 6 will be permitted to walk home alone, providing they have been given written permission 

by their parent/carer.  

N.B. for clarification this includes walking to meet their parent/carer outside the school gates, i.e. at the roundabout, along 

Boscoppa Road or Killyvarder Way.  

After-school clubs: if your child is not attending their usual after-school club, please send a short note or telephone the 

School Office.  Each club has its own register and to assist the club leader with this registration process, the admin staff 

will update the register throughout the day. Should your child not arrive for their club and without explanation, a  

telephone call will be made to ascertain the child’s whereabouts.  

Thank you for your cooperation in helping us ensure your child’s safety. 

Polite reminder: 

To avoid injuries to adults and other children, please do not allow 

any children to ride scooters or bikes on the playgrounds at the  

beginning or end of the school day as these areas are very busy.   

Please also be aware that children on the play equipment are to be 

supervised by their parents as school staff are unable to supervise 

the equipment at these times. 



2018/19 Spring Term Diary Dates: 
Tues 12th Feb—Football/Netball Fixtures—away at Gorran 

Friday 15th Feb—School Disco 

18th—22nd Feb—Half Term 

Mon 25 Feb—Year 6 SATs information session—3.30pm 

Tues 26th Feb—Class Photos 

Mon 4th March—Coffee & Cake session with PSA and Family Support Workers 

Thurs 7th March—World Book Day ‘Reading snuggle--down afternoon’ 1:30-pm, 

followed by: Parent Forum 

2nd & 3rd April—Parent Consultation Meetings 

Tues 2nd April—Easter Communion—2pm all welcome 

 

BAD WEATHER EMERGENCY PROCEDURES 

In the event of snow or extremely bad weather, we will text out to all parents any closure news. It will also 
be posted on our website and  announced on Radio Cornwall/Pirate FM.  If we take the decision to close the 
school during the school day, you do not need to contact us before collecting your child as this would only 
overload the telephone lines.  Please rest assured we will NOT close the school until all children have been 
collected.                                                                                                           Many Thanks 

 

Classes % Lates Class % Lates 

Little Doves 97.94% 1 Pelicans 93.33% 6 

Little Fish 96.93% 3 Angels 98.42% 2 

Little Lambs 97.41% 3 Faith 95.19% 0 

Peacocks 97.04% 2 Hope 98.89% 2 

Phoenix 85.56%  6       

WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 

Plymouth Argyle Community 
Trust runs an after school 
club for us on a  
Wednesday, 3.15pm—

4.15pm for Year 1—Year 6 children.   
If your child loves football and would 
like to attend, please call Into the 
school office for an application form. 



 




